
From: Tyler Teggatz [mailto:tylerteggatz@gmail.com]  

Sent: Monday, March 05, 2018 10:36 PM 
To: #CI-StPaul_Ward3 

Subject: Riverview transit 

 

Hello Councilmember Tolbert, 

I'm writing in support of the Riverview Corridor Transit improvements put forward as the locally 

preferred alternative. This is a route that needs big investment in transit in order to meet the 

needs of our ward and St Paul in general. Please vote in favor of the street car plan. 

Thanks,  

Tyler Teggatz  

2031 Itasca Ave  
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